
 
 

15.02.2023 

 

RE: Compulsory Partial Suspension of UKAS Accreditation to ISO 15198:2012 Standard 

 

Dear Colleague, 

 

We are writing to inform you, that as of 3
rd

 February 2023, the UKAS accreditation in Leeds Genetics Laboratory 

(LGL), central laboratory for the North East and Yorkshire Genomics Laboratory Hub (NEYGLH), has been partially 

suspended for molecular genetics activities only. Reassessment of this service is due in the upcoming months, with 

views of reinstating UKAS accreditation for molecular activities as soon as possible.  

 

LGL aim to maintain a service producing quality assured results during this period, and this suspension should not 

have any impact on the diagnostic services delivered.  

 

We endeavour to deliver services with the most minimal disruption during this time and apologies for any 

inconvenience caused. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 


